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CA 18 NLH
Application for Approval of Recovery of Costs
of 1% Sulphur Fuel through the RSP
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With reference to the correspondence from Derrick Maddocks, Director of the
Department of Environment and Conservation to Frank Ricketts of Hydro dated

February 9, 2006 (referenced in response to CA - 5 NLH), please

a) provide a copy of the “guidance document” referenced in the third
paragraph thereof, together with such other guidance documents that may

be referred to within the aforesaid “guidance document”;

b) indicate whether Hydro has considered achieving compliance “through the
use of approved compliance monitoring in areas of exceedances” as
referenced in the third paragraph of Derrick Maddock’s aforesaid

Correspondence.



